
 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Ed Lump [mailto:elump@wirestaurant.org] 

Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2007 2:57 PM 

To: Robert Bauman 

Subject: Resolution creating a task force... 

 

Alder Bauman, 

 

Regrettably, I will be unable to attend the January 23, 2007 hearing on 

Resolution 061056: creating a task force to study alcohol beverage 

establishments. I will be out of state. 

 

However, I wish you to know that the Wisconsin Restaurant Association 

(WRA) fully supports the formation of this task force. This was the # 1 

recommendation of your informal Security camera/violent crime working 

group. WRA and its members would be very willing to participate in the 

task force if asked. 

 

Violent crime affects all citizens of Milwaukee and can have 

ramifications well beyond the borders of the city. Unchecked. a 

reputation of having a violent crime problem can affect the attitudes 

of potential visitors from near and far. It can become a deterrent to 

conventions and to business investment 

 

Therefore, you are to be commended for raising the issue and pursuing 

solutions. 

 

 Please feel free to indicate WRA's support to the Licenses Committee. 

 

Thank you! 

 

 

 

Ed Lump 

President & CEO 

Wisconsin Restaurant Association 

2801 Fish Hatchery Road 

Madison, WI 53713 

800-589-3211 

608/270-9960 (fax) 

mailto:elump@wirestaurant.org

